June 13, 2016

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.C. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Request Commission Approval of Tariff Sheets No. 34 through 34S Net Metering
Interconnection Application Agreement.

Dear Secretary:

Kansas City Power & Light Company (*KCP&L" or “Company”) seeks approval from the
Missouri Public Service Commission of the enclosed Net Metering Interconnection Application
Agreement Tariffs. The revised tariffs incorporate recent changes instituted by House Bill No.
142. The Application Standards (sheets 34F and 34G) were updated and more clarification was
added for the appeal or resubmittal process. There are cosmetic changes to the word
“company” which was changed to KCP&L to be consistent with House Bill No. 142.

Thank you for your consideration of these tariffs. Please contact me directly at (816) 556-2705
or Lisa.Casteel@kcpl.com if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Lisa Casteel
Regulatory Affairs — Senior Analyst

Enclosure:
Letter of Transmittal
Proposed tariff sheets (with red-line versions)
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